PUBLIC NOTICE BROOKS TOWNSHIP PLANNING COMMISION NOTICE OF CANCELLATION

Public Notice is hereby given that the Brooks Township Planning Commission will NOT be holding their regular monthly meeting on November 13, 2023 at the Brooks Township Hall, 490 Quarterline Road, Newaygo. There is currently no pressing business to discuss.

Jennifer Badgero Brooks Township Clerk

Posted November 7, 2023

This notice is posted in the compliance with PA 267 of 1976 as amended (Open Meetings Act), MCLA 41.72a (2) (3) and the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA).

The Brooks Township Board will provide necessary reasonable auxiliary aids and services, such as signers for the hearing impaired and audiotapes of printed materials being considered at the meeting, to the Brooks Township Board. Individuals with disabilities requiring auxiliary aids or services should contact the Brooks Township Board by writing or calling the following: Jennifer Badgero, PO Box 625, Newaygo, MI, and 49337 (231) 652-6763.